
 

Message from Ms Jarrett 

I’m delighted to be able to write yet another message in the newsletter full of praise for our children, our team 

and school community. It has been a pleasure to be in Veryan School watching preparations unfold for the PFA 

Christmas Fair, the nativity and carol service, Primestock Show, Christmas Tree Festival, Christingle and numerous 

trips and visits amongst all our usual curriculum learning activities. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a very safe, healthy and enjoyable Christmas and to thank 

everyone for their ongoing support throughout the year and into 2020! I am certain that next year will bring just as 

many exciting opportunities and experiences within school and in our wider community. 

         With best wishes to you and all your families from Ms Jarrett 
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